
DOMINIC SAVIO KINDERGARTEN, NERUL 
REPORT 

 

 

Date: 20th September 2024 

Event: Field trip to a plant nursery 

Location: Konkan Krishi Vikas Pratishthan Nursery, Kharghar. 

Class: Jr.KG 

 

The Junior Kindergarten students of Don Bosco, Nerul, had an exciting and educational field trip to a 

local plant nursery on 20th September, 2024. The purpose of this field trip was to provide an 

opportunity to observe and interact with a diverse range of plants, enhancing their understanding of 

plant biology, soil composition, and sustainable gardening practices. 

The students, along with their teachers and a few parent volunteers, were warmly welcomed by the 

owner of the plant nursery.  

The students were divided into small groups and each group was assigned a friendly and knowledgeable 

nursery guide. The guide explained various aspects of the nursery and the different types of plants they 

cultivate. 

The children learned to identify various types of plants, flowers and trees. They were excited to 

recognize some common plants they had seen in their surroundings. 

The nursery staff explained sustainable practices, like water conservation and organic pest 

management, offering practical insights into eco-friendly gardening. The visit not only deepened 

students' knowledge of plant science but also sparked their interest in environmental stewardship. 

Overall, the field trip was a highly engaging and informative experience that connected theoretical 

lessons with real-world applications, fostering both educational growth and a greater appreciation 

Visiting a plant nursery helps bridge the gap between theoretical knowledge and practical 

application, while also inspiring interest in environmental science and gardening.  

Parent of class Jr. KG A Mrs. Vaishali Patel parent of Ayaan Patel appreciated by saying our students 

had a blast exploring, discovering and creating unforgettable moment on this fantastic field trip. The 

trip wonderful blend of education and adventure cherished by all. Parent also appreciated all the 

efforts and hard work of the teachers. 

Overall all the parents were highly appreciative and conveyed that such field trips play a vital role in 

enhancing the students' understanding of the environment and fostering a love for nature and they look 

forward to more such events in the future.  

 

  Report by 
Tr.Monika Dantas 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


